I am not in favor of Senate Bill 223. It is important we allow private schools to choose curriculum in accordance with their beliefs. As
long as students meet the learning requirements for the basic subjects, math, reading, writing etc., private schools should be able to
adjust other curriculum to fit the needs of the families that attend that school. Private schools should be able to remain private as
they are not receiving funding from the state. Students should still be allowed to participate in the OSAA sports arena without having
it affect their person views and beliefs. | strongly oppose senate bill 223.



